
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Welcome back after half term! We would like to inform you of some important 

information regarding the learning, curriculum, and important reminders for this 

half term.  

English 
Writing  

Non-Chronological Reports 
Historical Narrative 

English  
Reading 

Charlotte’s Web by E. B. White 

Mathematics Fractions 
Decimals 

Science Animals Including Humans 

Religious Education (RE) Christianity - Is forgiveness always 
possible? 

Art  Fashion Designers (Textiles)  

Design and Technology (D&T) Quizzical Quilting (Textiles) 
Computing  Advertising  
Humanities  
History 

Anglo Saxons 

Music Lean on Me 

Physical Education (PE) Tag Rugby 
Football 

Modern Foreign Languages (MFL) Au café - At the Café (I) 

Personal, Social, Health and 
Economic Education (PSHE) 

Healthy Me 

 

Our PE days are Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

 

 

         

Spring 2 Letter for Year 4!



Times Tables Practice 

By the end of Year 4, pupils should be able to recall their times tables fluently, which 
is essential for future success in mathematics. We would greatly appreciate your 
support with helping your child practice and learn their times tables up to x12. Daily 
practice is best. This does not need to be a long time; just 5 minutes a day can make 
all the difference. Your child should have a Times Tables Rockstars account where 
they can access plenty of games and activities to support their learning. If your child 
can confidently recall all facts, they should challenge themselves to know the 
corresponding division facts. If you have further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Daily Reading/Boom Reader 

Just 10 minutes a day of reading can boost your child’s confidence and understanding 
in reading. When reading with your child each day try asking questions that will help 
improve their comprehension skills. See examples below. After you have read with 
our child, please record this on the Boom Reader app. 

 

 

 


